Q | Parent and carer webinars 2022

After such a great response to our webinar series this year, eSafety
1s pleased to announce a new and expanded program in 2022.

Our free webinars are designed to give parents and carers the knowledge, skills and tools to
support their children to have a safe and positive experience online.

eSafety’s live webinars for parents and carers attracted record attendance numbers in 2021. To
meet this growing demand, eSafety’s education and training team has broadened the program to
include more dates and topics to support school communities.

How to join
All the dates and the full topic schedule is attached and available on the eSafety website.
Promotional flyers with details and registration links are also attached to this letter.

Please share this information with your parent and carer community. You are also welcome to
subscribe to eSafetyNews to receive reminders and further details.

Term 1 webinar topics
We will begin our 2022 program by covering two important areas:

* Helping kids thrive online
* Cyberbullying and online drama.

Each of these webinars will be offered three times during the term.

We hope you can join us for this new program designed to keep young people safe online.
Safer Internet Day on the 8 February 2022 will be a great chance to encourage your community
to come together and deepen your understanding of online safety. We suggest you start by
putting this date in the diary!

In the meantime, you are welcome to contact us if you need more information or have any questions.

Lucy Kimpton
Senior Education and Training Coordinator

outreach@esafety.gov.au

02 6219 5341
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